AVALON

Caldy Road
Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway West Kirby
BA Hons QTS FCCT Wirral Telephone: 0151 625 6993
jecallaway@avalon-school.co.uk CH48 2HE E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

28t March 2023

Dear Pre-School parents and carers,

Welcome

to
Reception

Reception Class September 2023

We know that you may still be considering the different options available for your child’s first school; it is a
very important decision to make and one that, as a parent, you need to feel fully confident with.

If you are still considering a transition for your child to Avalon, and would like to discuss this further, or
have any questions about it, please do let us know. We would be happy to assist you and help in any way
we can with this important next step for your child.

In preparation for September 2023 and the transition to Reception class, we wanted to let you know that
we will shortly be commencing our introduction and transition sessions for moving up to the main school.

The dates for these sessions are listed below and children who are moving up to our Reception class will
have the opportunity to spend time together, as a class, with the Reception staff team, whilst enjoying
some fun activities.

The dates are as follows:

Date Time

Wednesday 26" April  1.30pm to 3pm
Wednesday 3 May 1.30pm to 3pm
Wednesday 10" May  1.30pm to 3pm
Wednesday 17" May  1.30pm to 3pm
Wednesday 24" May  1.30pm to 3pm
Wednesday 7" June  1.30pm to 3pm
Wednesday 14" June 1.30pm to 3pm
Wednesday 215t June  1.30pm to 3pm
Wednesday 28" June 1.30pm to 3pm
Wednesday 5" July 1.30pm to 3pm

If your child does not normally attend our Pre-School on a Wednesday afternoon, we would be delighted
if you could bring them for the transition sessions above.
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We have also arranged a New Reception Parents Meeting on Monday 3rd July at 5.30pm which will
include an opportunity for parents to meet and chat with the Reception staff team and receive further
information prior to the autumn term. We do hope that you will be able to join us, and we will confirm any
further details nearer to the date.

To enable us to plan the best experiences for you and your child, we would be very grateful if you could
respond via email to the school office, to confirm that your child will be attending the transition sessions,
dates and times as detailed above, and also that you will be able to attend the New Reception Parent
Meeting on Monday 3™ July.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office for further information or support
on 0151 625 6993 or via email: schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher
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